
 

 

 
 
 

Dear NTRF Member 
 
INTRODUCING THE NEW FUND ADMINISTRATOR’S MEMBER PORTAL 

 
We are pleased to advise members that the member data transfer has been completed by the 

Fund’s new pension fund administrator, Momentum Retirement Administrators (MRA).  This means 

that the MRA member data portal is available to be utilized by members.  We are still setting up the 

security settings to link the MRA portal to the new NTRF website, but as members are keen to access 

their values you are encouraged to register with the MRA portal.  Once the hyperlink to the portal 

has been created on the NTRF website, you will be channelled automatically from the NTRF website 

through to the MRA website.  You will however then still have to go through the MRA authentication 

process if you didn’t register on the MRA website, before you can access your values. 

 

The attached document is a detailed guide on how to register to gain access to your fund values on 

the MRA member portal. 

 

It is particularly exciting that the Fund now has a fully integrated system and member data will be 

available by the middle of each month (as soon as all payments have been reconciled and the 

reports from the Fund’s external Investment Managers have been incorporated).   

 

IMPORTANT: do not use the previous administrator’s website (Alexander Forbes) to check your 

member values.  The Fund cannot take responsibility for incorrect information that may be on that 

website. 
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